Life and Work - August 25, 2024

We accept the following donation to the Cemetery Fund:

* In loving memory of Husband Bas Jamieson from Lorna

Construction Update: The intersection of Anderson, Elizabeth, and Paton is still closed. The church parking lot is still accessible via Paton Street. Best access to the church is to come down Paton via University Avenue.

Planning Retreat: We are having a retreat on Saturday, September 14, 9 am to 3 pm. We will take time for community building, idea sharing, including ways to address our financial situation, and goal setting for the coming year.

All council and committee members are encouraged to attend for the full day with an open invitation to interested members of the congregation in the afternoon.

Please RSVP as soon as possible by emailing the church office (info@stjamesuc.org) to register or Rev. James (james@stjamesuc.org) if you would like more information.

Communion on the Beach: This coming August 29 at 7pm is an outdoor communion service at Middle Cove Beach. We will take time to reflect together and then make bread on a stick over the campfire as we share communion.

Parking Permits Required: Please remember to get your temporary parking permit from the church office whenever visiting the church during weekdays. Parking Enforcement are actively monitoring our parking lot, and the Parking permits will indicate to MUN Parking Enforcement who is a visitor of the church and who is not and will help to avoid receiving parking tickets. Thank you.

NL Pictures for Calendar: All summer you have been seeing the announcement asking for you to take pictures along your travels. Well now we are asking for you to send them along to the office. We will be compiling the photos and creating a 2025 calendar with them. When sending your pictures, please include the area shown and who took it so we can give proper credit. The calendar will make a great Christmas gift to someone missing "home".

Deadline for submissions: September 13. Information regarding purchasing will be made upon its completion.

Youth Confirmation: This fall, Rev. James will be leading confirmation classes. If you have a child or grandchild in their mid to late teens who would like to be confirmed, please email Rev. James, james@stjamesuc.org

The Visitor: We are looking for submissions for the Fall edition of The Visitor. Did you try something new? Attend a concert? See a new community? We would love to hear all about it! Please send them to the church office with subject line "Visitor". Deadline for submissions is September 13.

First United Church Concert: There will be a concert at First United Church, located at 221 Park Avenue, Mount Pearl on Saturday, September 14th at 7pm featuring 'The Irish Descendants'. Tickets are \$30 and can be purchased at the First United church office on Wednesdays and Thursdays from 9am to 12pm, or after their 11am Sunday Worship service. For further information, please call the First United church office at 709-368-2194.

Bridges to Hope: Bridges to Hope is currently running a "Bag to School" Program to support K-12 students in our community. This program ensures hundreds of students go back to class in September with a backpack custom-filled with the supplies they need for a successful school year. For anyone wanting more information about the program and how to donate, there are brochures available at the church office.